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As a Canadian clean-air advocate and public-transit enthusiast who recently traveled 

through Oregon, I urge the members of the committee and legislature to vote in 

favour of this important bill.  Expanding light rail is a critical, economically-sensible, 

and easy step to improving air quality, reducing climate impacts, protecting 

biodiversity, and improving transportation equality and accessibility. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Saanichton, British Columbia 


